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Eugene and the surrounding committee will benefit greatly from continuing to have 

minor league baseball in our area. Minor league baseball has been a fixture in 

Eugene for decades, and it is hard to imagine the community doing without all the 

tangibles and intangibles that the team provides us. Please help us continue this 

tradition into the future. 


